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Alfie is raising money for Sheffield Children's Hospital! 

Alfie Verner, who is a pupil here at Burlington 
Juniors, will be holding a cake stall to raise money 
for his chosen charity - Sheffield Children's 
Hospital.  
 
Alfie, will be taking part in the Junior Great North 
Run where he will be running 4km. 
 
The cake stall will be running after school on 
Tuesday 9th July from 3.30 - 4.30 on the front 
playground. Please feel free to attend along with 



Tuesday 9th July from 3.30 - 4.30 on the front 
playground. Please feel free to attend along with 
others from the community to help Alfie reach his 
target. 
 
We are extremely proud of Alfie’s decision to do 
this and wish him the best of luck on behalf of 
Burlington Junior School. If you would like to 



  
Playground Proms 

On Tuesday morning, the children enjoyed a performance from Graffiti Classics 
who presented 'Playground Proms'. 



On Tuesday morning, the children enjoyed a performance from Graffiti Classics 
who presented 'Playground Proms'. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed getting involved with singing and dancing 
especially learning the different rhythms of music! 

 

From Monday, the Priory Centre across from Burlington Junior School will be 
locking their gates. Any cars that are left in there will be locked in. Please refrain 
from parking across here whilst dropping/collecting your child from school. 

Important Message - Parking 

 

Please ensure your child's lunch balance is cleared before the holidays all 
unpaid year 6 balances will be transferred to siblings.  If they do not have a 
sibling in school they will be transferred to County Hall's collection team.  All high 
or long term balances for year 3, 4 & 5 will also be referred to County Hall. 

Lunch balance 

 Clubs 

Writing club and creative crafts have now finished for the term. 



  
A special thank you to Lord Feoffees! 

A huge thank you  to Lord Feoffees who have kindly funded our new outdoor 
Reading and Math’s sheds, outdoor reading benches and a large volume of new 
reading books covering all genres, fiction and non-fiction.  





  
Drama Performance 

On Thursday, Miss Grey's drama club had their performances in assembly and 
after school. They performed three scenes from some popular films. Thank you 
for all the support shown especially at the after-school performance. All the 
performers did a fantastic job and really showcased their talent!  





  
Picture News 



This weeks useful vocabulary 

 

Craze – Something that is very popular, often for just a short time. She hopes to 
inspire all generations to get involved in the bracelet craze. 
Dedicated – Existing for a specific purpose. There are even Facebook groups 
dedicated to swapping crafting tips and outfit ideas! 
Donate – To given something – money, goods or time – for a good cause, e.g., to 
a charity. One superfan has made hundreds of Taylor Swift inspired friendship 
bracelets to donate to people in care homes. 
Generations – People grouped by age. A generation is around 30 years, about 
the time it takes for a person to be born, grow up and have children of their own. 
She hopes to inspire all generations to get involved in the bracelet craze. 
Qualities – Traits or characteristics that make a person who they are. Thinking 
about some of your friends, what qualities do they have that make them a good 
friend to you? 
Venues – The places that host organised events, such as sports competitions or 
concerts. Singer, Taylor Swift, is in the midst of her Eras Tour, singing to venues 
all around the world. 



 

 

Monday 1st July -     Year 3/4 Swimming 

 

Tuesday 2nd July -     Year 5/6 Swimming 

 

Wednesday 3rd July -   Year 3/4 Sports day—1.30pm 

 

Monday 8th July -     Year 5/6 Sports day—1.30pm 

 

Tuesday 9th July -     Year 5 - Bridlington Big Sing 

 

Monday 15th July -     Year 4 Beach chalet 

 

Tuesday 16th July -    Year 5 to Beach 

        Year 6 Summer Production - 7pm  

Diary Dates 



        Year 6 Summer Production - 7pm  

        Choir + Orchestra 

 

Wednesday 17th July -    Year 6 Beach chalet  

 

Wednesday 17th July -    Open evening - 4—5:30pm 

 

Thursday 18th July -    Year 3 Beach chalet 

        Year 6 Leavers Disco - 6pm—7.30pm 

 

Friday 19th July -     Year 6 Leavers assembly - 2pm - all 
        parents of Year 6 pupils welcome to 
        join 

        Break up for the Summer Holidays 

 

Tuesday 3rd September -   Return to School 
 





 



 




